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From: "Mary Mullen" <Mary.Mullen@house.mn> 

To: <mnrick@mninter.net> 

Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2015 6:13 PM 

Subject: Accessibility Standards for Legacy grantees 


Dear Mr. Heller, 


You recently asked questions at a MN House Legacy Hearing Committee meeting and I wanted to follow up 

with you on the information you requested. 


I've reached out to TPT, MPR, and AM PERS to request information from them on their accessibility standards 

and web accessibility and that I plan to forward that on to the committee chair, members of the committee, 

and to you as soon as I have it. 


I also wanted to let you know that state agencies are required to meet certain accessibility standards based 

on statute. 

Minnesota Statutes section 16E.03, subd. 9 requires state agencies to comply with certain national 

technology accessibility standards. Those standards are outlined here: 

http:lfmn.qov/mnit/programs/policies/accessibility/#. The groups that were testifying that day are not state 

agencies and are not bound by this law. 


It is a busy time of year so I do not know when those groups will get back to me but when I receive a 

response I will forward it on to you. 


Sincerely, 

Mary D. Mullen 

House Research Department 

600 State Office Building 

100 Rev. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 

St. Paul, MN 55155 

(651) 296-9253 (Direct) 
(651) 296-9887 (FAX) 

Mary.Mullen@house.mn 
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